

MAY 2025 WOMEN'S BOARD NEWSLETTER CCC/SC

ear Friends,

I know you are as saddened as I am at the loss of our beloved Pope Francis. What a wonderful leader. My favorite quote of his is, "Who am I to judge?" What a simple, but powerful message! Sometimes, as we all know, that is difficult to follow; but we can keep trying! God bless that holy man.

Our Fundraiser Luncheon raised \$12,100 with 219 people attending. We will be issuing a check for \$10k to Catholic Charities of Summit County for the use of Emergency Assistance. Thank you all for your assistance in making this happen!

Our May 8th Installation Luncheon is coming up soon. As of this writing, no reservations can be accepted. I would like all the chairmen whose names appear on our monthly agenda to be ready to say if you'd like to keep your position (job) or if you are ready to step down. Lori Limbacher, our incoming president, needs to know this in order to fill any empty positions.

We are so blessed to enjoy this beautiful spring. God gives us so many gifts!

God bless us all, Anne MacWherther

ewing Ladies have completed their year of cutting flannel, sewing blankets & burp cloths, ironing, knitting and crocheting at the Christ Child Center in Cuyahoga Falls. They will resume in September!

Gramma's Kitchen at the fundraiser luncheon netted \$638 because of those who donated baked good items and those that purchased! We thank you. This amount was decided to be donated to The Bags of Love program.

The Sewing Ladies luncheon will be on May 13th, at On Tap Grill, State Rd., Cuyahoga Falls at 11:30 a.m. RSVP to merich95@yahoo.com.



ewsletter! This is it until August! Have a wonderful summer. Next Meeting is scheduled for September 12th.

